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City of Eugene 
99 W. 10th Ave 
Eugene, OR 97401 

Reference: Application GR-2372, GR Registration GR-2253 

Water Resources Department 
orth Mall Office Building 
725 Summer St NE, Ste A 

Salem, OR 97301 
Phone: 503-986-0900 

Fax: 503-986-0904 
www.Oregon.gov/OWRD 

The partial assignment from City of Eugene to St. Vincent de Paul Society of Lane County, Inc. has been 
recorded in the records of the Water Resources Department. 

The Departments records will now show James B. Chapman and St. Vincent de Paul Society of Lane 
County, Inc. as the registration holders of record. 

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed. Receipt number 132000 
covering the recording fee is also enclosed. 

A registration is not a perfected water right, and will in the future be adjudicated. 

Sincerely, 

Mary F. Bjork 
Water Rights Program Analyst 
Water Right Services Division 

Enclosure: Original Request and Receipt #132000 

cc: Watermaster #2 
James B. Chapman - 51 Chapman Drive, Eugene, OR 97404 
St. Vincent de Paul Society of Lane County, Inc. - PO Box 24608, Eugene, OR 97402 
Data Center, OWRD ( cover letter, request & map) 
File 


